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August 4, 2019                                          8th Sunday after Pentecost 

Clergy & Staff 
Msgr. R. Michael Schmitz STD, JCD,  
Vicar General & Delegate for the United States  
 
Reverend Canon Matthew Talarico,  
Provincial Superior  
 
Reverend Canon Andrew Todd, 
Pastor, Rector  
 
Mr. Heitor Caballero, 
Director of  Sacred Music/Organist 

Mass Times 
Sundays:         8:30am       Low Mass 
                 10:15am    High Mass 
 
Monday-Saturday:        7:45am Low Mass 

Confessions  
30 minutes before Daily Mass and on Sundays 
before both Masses  
First Fridays: 5:15-5:45pm 

Devotions 
First Friday: An additional Mass at 
6:00pm preceded by Adoration of  the 
Blessed Sacrament beginning at 5:00pm 
 
First Saturday: After Holy Mass, Exposi-
tion of  the Blessed Sacrament, Holy Ro-
sary, 15 minutes of  meditation concluding 
with Benediction  
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August 4, 2019                                          8th Sunday after Pentecost 

Liturgical Calendar 
August 4-11, 2019 

Announcements 

Sunday, August 4th 
8th Sunday after Pentecost 

8:30 am Low Mass 

Joseph Franko requested by Frances Samsel 

 

10:15 High Mass 

Pro Populo 
 

Monday, August 5th 
Our Lady of the Snows 

7:45 am Low Mass                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

+Virginia O’Brien requested by Grace Monks 

 

Tuesday, August 6th 
The Transfiguration 

7:45 am Low Mass 

+Ruth Marie Duperret requested by Robert Sapiro 
 

Wednesday, August 7th 
St. Cajetan 

7:45 am Low Mass 

Father John Ringley requested by John DiPoalo  

 

Thursday, August 8th 
St. John Mary Vianney 

7:45 am Low Mass 

Canon Todd requested by Allen Family 

 

Friday, August 9th 
Vigil of St. Lawrence 

7:45 am Low Mass  

Mark Kelly requested by Paula Mitchell 

 

Saturday, August 10th 
St. Lawrence 

7:45 am Low Mass 

+Helen Layman requested by Grace Monks 

 

Sunday, August 11th 
9th Sunday after Pentecost 

8:30 am Low Mass 

+Sister M. Dominic, SSCM requested by Marian Adam 

 

10:15 High Mass 

Pro Populo 

Confirmations 

Confirmations will be conferred on Sunday October 

20th at 3 pm. Confirmation catechism classes will 

resume in September. A passing grade is necessary 

to receive the Sacrament.  

Parish Registration 

Would you like to register as a parishioner at Sts. 

Cyril and Methodius? Registration forms are located 

in the back of church. Please fill it out and place it in 

the collection. 

Being registered at a Parish ensures all the sacra-

ments can be received from its Pastor. The Sunday 

Mass is offered for all those belonging to the Parish. 

Save the Date 

August 15th: Assumption of the Blessed Virgin, 

Holy Day of Obligation (additional Mass at 6:00 pm) 

August 26th-30th: General Chapter of the Institute 

of Christ the King 

September 15th: Our Lady of Sorrows 

October 20th: Confirmations, 3 pm 

Catechism classes 

In the front of church are located a survey for cate-

chism class times. If you are interested in classes for 

your children, please fill this out and return it.  

Coffee Social 

There is a sign-up sheet for those who would like to 

help with the monthly coffee social. Thank you in 

advance for your help! It is only because of volun-

teers that we can do these things. 

Goodbye 

This will be the last week Abbé Kubacki will be with 

us as he leaves this Saturday. We thank him for his 

help and we shall keep him in our prayers for the 

new school year.  


